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*NEW* Call for Abstracts: West Coast Conference on Aging Equity Influencers  

 Providence Health Care will be hosting the West Coast Conference on Aging on May 31 and June 1, 

2024 at the Pan Pacific Hotel, Downtown Vancouver 

 Care communities are invited to share their quality improvement initiatives related to Transforming 

Healthcare for Aging Populations  

 Please see attached Call for Abstracts, we hope you can connect with your colleagues who may be 

interested in submitting an abstract. The deadline to submit is Feb 19, 2024.  

 This two-day experience brings together some of the most innovative people in healthcare – leaders, 

clinicians, change makers, and policymakers in a powerful exchange of ideas and solutions.  

 For More information on the conference can be found please see 

https://geriatricconference.providencehealthcare.org/ 

 If you have any questions please contact Anita Wahl, Clinical Nurse Specialist Seniors Community and 

Complex Care at anita.wahl@fraserhealth.ca  
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